. ’%.-3‘.(’
TR

THE WHITE HOUSE
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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder :
American G.1. Forum
of the United States
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas

THE WIHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

March 16, 1968

Dear Hector:

I am deeply érateful for still another ex-
pression of your support. It is a sustain-

ing part of our daily life to know that you
are beside us. '

With warm regards,

Sincerely,

Dr. Hector P. Garcia

Founder

American G.I. Forum
of the United States

1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas



